
 
 

TO:  Mercedes-Benz Dealer Principals, General 
Managers, Sales Managers, Service Managers, Parts 
Managers 

FROM: Thomas Brunner, Department Manager, Vehicle 
Compliance and Analysis, Engineering Services 

RE:Recall Campaign with Stop-Sale Order UPDATE–
Fuel Sender Cover Model 205 (C-Class) Model Year 
2015 

DATE:  April 2, 2015 

 

IMPORTANT RECALL UPDATE INFORMATION  

 Due to delays with obtaining parts, shop equipment and lubricant required for the recall repair, the 
estimated date of this recall launch is moved to late April, 2015.  We continue to work with DAG for 
an earlier launch date and will send an additional update when information becomes available. 

While we regret any inconvenience this may cause, MBUSA is determined to maintain a high level of vehicle quality 
and customer satisfaction. 

Please refer all customer inquiries to the Customer Assistance Center at 1-800-367-6372. 


